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The Commission Staff has reviewed the filing submitted January 31 , 2017 and has 
determined that the application in the above case now meets the minimum filing requirements. 
Attached please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing . This case has been 
docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

TM/rs 

KontuckyUnbrldledSpir •.oom 

Sincerely, 

J~fM.~ 
Talina R. Mathews 
Executive Director 

An EQu•l Qpportunltv Emolovor MIFJI) 



Talina Matthews 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Application for deviationof807 KAR 5·.006, Section 14(2) 
Cunningham Water District Water System 
Carlisle County, KY 

Dear Ms. Matthews, 

JAN 31 2017 

DEC' 5 20\G 

PUBL\C SERVICE 
coMMISSION 

Cunningham Water District is submitting this formal application for a deviation 
from 807 KAR 5:006, Section 14(2). The water district has only 160 service connections 
and approximately half of the customers pay their bill by mail and the other half of the 
customers pay their bj]J using the payment drop box located at the office. The telephone 
number for the water system is printed on the bills as well as in the local telephone 
directory. The message on the voice mail also lists a cell phone number where a 
representative can be reached 24 hours a day. When a representative is in the office, there 
has rarely been a phone call from a customer received or a customer to come in. We also 
feel that this would be an extra expense to the water district because in order to have 
office hours, the water district would have to hire a new empJoyee to be at the office 
during office hours. It would cost the water district an estimated $4,000-$5,000 a year for 
.this employee. We feel that the water district's customers would be better served by using 
these funds for upgrades to the system or other necessary resources. In addition, there is a 
safety concern for a single employee to be alone at the office with cash on site as there is 
no local law enforcement and there are no security cameras or alarms in the office. 

IT any further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact the system 
operator/manager at (270) 804-114 7. 

Thank you for your time and attention with this matter. 



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2016-00422

*Cunningham Water District
7506 US Highway 52
P. O. Box 644
Cunningham, KY  42035

*Eric Young
Cunningham Water District
P. O. Box 644
Cunningham, KY  42035

*Michael W Hogancamp
Calisle County Attorney
Courthouse, 985 US Highway 62, Suite
P.O. Box 249
Bardwell, KENTUCKY  42023


